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EGLE, AQD 
Bay City District 
 
In regards to notice of violation dated January 12, 2023 Midwest Rubber Company 
strives to be a good corporate citizen. 
 
EGLE conducted an Air inspection resulting in a violation notice dated May 24, 2022 and 
comments on current recordkeeping.  We have corrected the recordkeeping and been in 
contact with the EGLE representative throughout the process and updating.  
  
Cell #2 –Chlorination of rubber products process was originally set up for Rule 290. 
We have discussed with the EGLE representative extensively about our process of 
chlorinating our product.  Since the original installation our sales have almost tripled 
therefore resulting in our being out of compliance with Rule 290 and no longer qualifying for 
the exemption.  This process will not change and may increase in volume through the coming 
years. 
 
We have always reported our Chlorine usage annually as required and will continue to report 
through the process of attaining a permit for Cell #2. 
 
With the help and understanding of EGLE we are now required to apply for a PTI for the 
chlorination process (chlorine gas usage).  We are currently gathering the necessary 
calculations to submit with the application. 
We expect to have all documentation completed by February 3rd, 2023 and submitted with 
the completed application. 
 
Midwest Rubber will comply too all stipulations enforced through the permit when issued. 
 
Regards, 
 
Janet Brown 
Environmental Manager 
Midwest Rubber Company 
3525 Range Line Rd 
Deckerville, MI 48427  
 

Midwest Rubber Company 
3525 Range Line Road 
P.O. Box 98 
Deckerville MI  48427 
Phone: (810) 376-2085 

    



January 25, 2023 
Page 2 
 
 
   
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 


